
 
April 2, 2020 

To PHA Residents:  

The PHA continues to monitor the current viral outbreak known as the novel 
Coronavirus or COVID-19. This is a constantly changing situation. In order to 
protect all our residents, it is important to please follow these important directions 
to keep everyone safe.  

YOUR VISITORS: It is important for you to understand the severity of the 
Coronavirus.  We are seeing visitors entering and exiting the building at all hours.   
Please have your family call to check on your safety and NOT visit in your 
apartment unless absolutely necessary. If you need help or need emergency 
attention or supplies, then of course someone may bring it to you. For your safety, 
we are asking that you limit the number of visitors to the building. 

If you’re sick call your doctor or if it is an emergency call 911. 

If you become aware that you have the Coronavirus or a visitor; please feel 
free to contact us at 721-6000! 

COMMON AREAS: For your safety and the safety of all residents loitering in 
the lobby and the community hall is prohibited at this time until further 
notice. You’re welcome to access your mailbox to get your mail, but we are asking 
that you do not wait with others in the main lobby. We’re making these changes 
for everyone’s safety and to keep you and other residents safe and healthy. 

We ask that you check on your neighbors by phone, contact your loved ones 
by phone, but do not visit each other, unless absolutely necessary, as to help 
stop the spread of this Coronavirus - COVID-19. 

Thank you so much for your immediate action,  
 
Paula McFarland, Executive Director 


